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Hello Brothers and Sisters, 

 

There will be a gathering tomorrow at the New Yorker for those that are available. It will be led by Rev. 

Luke Higuchi and we'll meet in the New Yorker lobby and likely go out in pairs/teams to bring results. 

 

We'll be gathering in the lobby of the New Yorker Hotel. Tomorrow at 1:30 pm. 

 

Our local goal as Manhattan is to reach 1,000 signatures in 6 days. 

 

If you're unable to join us, we encourage you to still do your best in reaching out to those you know. 

Either in your workplace or contact list. 

 

Also, if you have any relation with other church ministers it would be good to share the petition with 

them as well. 

 

Thank you! 🙏 

 

 
 

Manhattan Family Church 

4 West 43rd Street. 

Room 717 

New York, NY 10036 

Email: manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com 
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PETITION TO DEFEND RELIGIOUS FREEDOM IN JAPAN
This petition will be sent to President Donald J. Trump.

We, the undersigned representatives of many faith communities,
affirm that religious freedom is the foundation of all freedoms.
We urge you to help Japan uphold this fundamental right and

reverse its disturbing shift away from religious liberty.

The U.S. State Department’s 2023 Report on International
Religious Freedom stated that Japan’s request to order the

dissolution of the Family Federation, “marked a deviation from
the norm, as previously, revocations had only been ordered

following violations of criminal law.” The churches and religious
movements that are being attacked have not violated any

criminal law.

For questions about privacy, contact us at hello@peacestartswithme.com

Petition website









Petition to Defend Religious 
Freedom in Japan 

This petition will be 

sent to 

President Donald J. Trump. 

We, the undersigned representatives of many faith communities, affirm 

that religious freedom is the foundation of all freedoms. We urge you to 

help Japan uphold this fundamental right and reverse its disturbing shift 

away from religious liberty. 

The U.S. State Department's 2023 Report on International Religious 

Freedom stated that Japan's request to order the dissolution of the 

Family Federation, "marked a deviation from the norm, as previously, 

revocations had only been ordered following violations of criminal law." 

The churches and religious movements that are being attacked have 

not violated any criminal law. 
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